

Joseph B. Porter, Esq.

Senior Vice Chancellor for Legal Affairs and General Counsel

State University Plaza Albany, New York 12246

www.suny.edu

March 31, 2016

Mr. Donald Reeb President McKownville Improvement Association 5 Norwood St. Albany, NY 12203

Re: Former Holt-Harris Property

Dear Mr. Reeb.

On behalf of Chairman H. Carl McCall I am acknowledging receipt of your letter dated March 14, 2016 regarding the State University at Albany Foundation's recent purchase of property in the hamlet of McKownville.

Please know that we appreciate and respect your perspective.

Sincerely,

Joseph B. Porter, Esq.

Senior Vice Chancellor for Legal Affairs and General Counsel

cc: President Robert Jones

Fardin Sanai John Reilly

To Learn To Search To Serve

the Power of (SUNY)